
Senior Chair Report 3/4/05 
Submitted by Peter Maloney 
 
Senior Champs 
Entries for the meet is looking good we should have a fast meet, in the future I would 
recommend that we send a meet invitation to all colleges so that their swimmers can have 
the opportunity to participate. I received many phone calls from compliance officers to 
see if the swimmers could loose their eligibility if they attended our meet. 
 
Long Course Senior Champs 
Steve had a letter from a parent that wanted us addresses the short LC Season for AA 
swimmers to slower than Zones. What is the BOD take on this? 
I haven’t had any communication from the Senior Chair from PV we are at a stand still 
trying to figure out what type of meet to run, PV coaches would prefer a Senior type 
meet, and the VA coaches are mixed some don’t want another meet. 
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